
Are you dealing with 
Quaternary Ammonium Compounds?

 

We have a solution that will 
save you time, cost and resources 

The Biocidal Products Committee adopted the opinion on the approval of the active substances 
DDAC (CAS 7173-51-5) and ADBAC/BKC (CAS 68424-85-1) 

for PT1 and PT2 at the end of 2021. 

The approval date is expected in the early 2024 and companies need to get ready to submit their
Biocidal Product dossiers. 

QuAC is an interest group created by CEHTRA with the legal support of
Steptoe to cover all Quaternary Ammonium Compounds (QUATs) and/or PT combinations. 

QuAC strategy is based on both: companies’ main interests 
and our experience dealing with Biocidal Products Families 

(BPF) within the new guidance framework.

With QuAC, companies will have their own BPR dossier 
but will still be able to benefit from the synergies 

derived from sharing the Risk Assessment Package

For more information:
www.cehtra.com/quac

Got questions? Send your queries to:
contact@cehtra.com


